
What’s on? 

     

Don’t forget! 

Parents’ evenings are taking place this week and next.  If you have not yet booked an appointment with 

your child’s class teacher, please log into e-schools and find an appointment. 

Wednesday 19th October is a non-uniform day.  Your child can wear something in which they feel 

cosy/happy.  Please bring in a donation for The Friends. 

On Thursday 20th October all children will have their photographs taken, both as individuals and in 

family groups.  We will send home details of how to order the photos once we have received these. 

Term ends for all children at 3:20pm on Thursday 20th October.  The new term begins on Monday 30th 

October. 

Christmas……. 

Thank you to everyone who has already ordered products from Class Fundraising with their child’s 

design.  The school will receive 30% commission on all orders. 

The online shop closes this Friday, 13th October.  If you want to order anything, you must do so by 

tomorrow.  If you have lost your child’s code please contact the school office. 



      

   

 



 

Secondary School Applications 

Our Year 6 children are having a wonderful time at Quinta.  If you have not had a look, please do check 

out the Year 6 page on our school website that has lots of photos of what they have been up to.  We 

will share a selection of photos in our Newsletter tomorrow. 

The deadline for applying for a place at secondary school is fast approaching.  Applications not made by 

31st October will be considered late and the chances of your child being allocated their first preference 

are reduced. 

Please log in to the online form and complete your child’s application as soon as possible. 

Our new school website 

We are continuing to work with our design team to prepare our new school website – we will let you 

know when it is ready to be launched. 

This week we welcomed Edmund Blok into school.  He spent a day taking amazing photographs of 

your children that we think capture our school really well. 

We will be using the permissions that we hold on file in relation to the photos we put on our website.  

If you want to make any change to the permissions that we hold, please do contact us as soon as 

possible. 

Here is a sneak preview of some of our favourite images to date… 

     

     

Loving, learning and flourishing in community 

https://www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/residents/schools/apply-school-place/year-7-applications

